
Town of Franklin 
7 Meetinghouse Hill Road 

Franklin, Connecticut 06254 
 

MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING OF THE 
FRANKLIN BOARD OF SELECTMAN 

March 10th 2021 at 8:30am 
 

CALL TO ORDER: First Selectman Charles Grant called the meeting to order at 8:38 am. 
 
PRESENT: Selectmen Russell Beisiegel, Thomas Craney, Charlie Grant, Administrative Assistant; 

Heather Glidden 

RECOGNITION OF VISITORS: None 

CORRESPONDENCE: None 

REVIEW OF REPORTS: 
A. Financial Reports: Discussion was had regarding the presented financial reports including 

where the town is on certain income line items and certain line items on the expense side. 
Charlie needs to apply for the LOCIP grant; he plans to submit the painting of the 
Woodward barn. 

 
NEW BUSINESS: 

A. Budget Request: Each line item was reviewed and discussions was had. Modifications 
were made when needed. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENTS: 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT OF NEXT MEETING: The next scheduled meeting of the Franklin Board of 
Selectman is a regular meeting on March 18th  2021 at 8:45am. 

 
ADJOURNMENT: 

 

MOTION #1: Selectman Thomas Craney made motion to adjourn the meeting at 
11:02am. Selectman Russell Beisiegel seconded the motion. Motion carries unanimously. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Heather Glidden 
Administrative Assistant to the First Selectman 


